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1. October campout will be 18-20 and it will be a biking campout. Bring your own bike. Beginner level trail Weiser 

River Trail. 

 2. Popcorn dues are due October 29!!!!  Parents just in case you were wondering; the profits from the 
popcorn sales goes directly into your sons Scouting account to help pay for dues, uniforms and camp outs. 

 3. Bike inspection and prep will be October 8th and re-inspection (as needed) will be on the 15th before the 
October campout. 

 4. October 22 is the Court of Honor. Scouts here by 6 Ceremony starts at 6:30. 

 5.  November 2nd and 9th we will be handing out the fliers for Scouting for food on the 2nd and then on 9th we 
will be picking up and sorting the food. 

 6. November 15-17 we will be heading to the Bruneau Sand Dunes and camp at CJ Strike. 

 7. Current MERIT BADGE is the Personal Management. It has already begun. See Mr. Robinson for questions 
and details. 

 8.  If you are interested on going to Camp Easton for Summer Camp please sign up and get the $50 deposit in 
by the end of November. 
  
9. UPCOMING EVENTS:  
New Calendars are available on the Troop 112 website and in the troop room. 

  
1.  October 18-20 Biking campout on the Weiser River Trail. 
2. POPCORN DUES ARE DUE OCTOBER 29!!! 
3.  BIKE INSPECTION BEFORE THE CAMPOUT. 
4.  October 22 Court of Honor. 
5. November 15-17 CAMPING AT CJ STRIKE. 
 6. Sign up for Summer Camp $50 deposit due by end of November. 

  

10.  BSA FACTOID: Question: What are the knots that the adult leaders are wearing above their pockets? 

Answer: Just as Scouts are recognized for their special achievements, Adult Leaders are given a knot in 

recognition of their contribution to the Scouting program and to your Scouting experience. Each different knot 

represents a different contribution. So, ask an Adult Leader about his. 
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